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To who it may concern. 

 

I came across this bill and wanted to submit my feelings towards it. 

 

First off, it is my feelings that Government should do just enough to take care of our 

basic needs.  Oregon has a lot of problems, both monetarily and personal.  Our State 

has become a laughing stock due to past and current decisions that have negative 

impact on all of that pay our taxes to pay your salaries. 

 

This bill is just another way to spend time on pet projects that do not benefit the vast 

majority of Oregonians.  Any dollar or hour spent is wasted.  Get back to doing your 

job.  Start looking at the tough problems like education or forest management or 

reducing rules and regulations that make small business development difficult.   

 

Oregon has a net migration out of the State.  This will continue until you all get back 

to the people's work and make things better. 

 

DO YOUR JOB. 


